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 FAITH OPPORTUNITIES  FOR  THE WEEK OF  JULY 2, 2017 
 

OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE  

Your willingness to serve is appreciated.  
Please check the sign-up sheets located on the Narthex table  

and select the Sunday of your choice to serve at Faith Presbyterian.  

 Tuesday, May 10 
 
 Finance Meeting - 2:30 pm - Conference Room 
 
 Worship & Music - 6:00 pm - Office   
 

 Wednesday, May 11 
 
 Deacons - 4:30 pm - Office 
 
 Choir practice - 6:00 pm 
 

 MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
 

Thursday, May 19, 6:30 pm  “DIXIELAND DEVOTIONALS” 
   

The Faith Presbyterian’s Mission Statement 
We are Faith Presbyterian, and we seek to do God’s work through Christian worship,  

education, fellowship, and outreach ministry as we serve an awesome God. . . . 

Coffee hour hosts are needed.  Find a friend or a group - put out some    
cookies, coffee and lemonade and enjoy fellowship. 

 
If you are interested in being a coffee hour host, but have questions, please 

feel free to contact Pam Winters, 419-707-2909 for information. 

 

Welcome Visitors and Guests! 
 

We are thankful to God for guiding you here today and we are     
happy that you have chosen to worship with us.  We joyfully        

welcome you, and hope you will join us again. 
 

 
Please go to the Website to view the online service and weekly bulletin: 

 

Faithpresb.org 
 

The Faith website is in the process of being updated. 

YOU have an opportunity to serve the church in a unique way! 
 

Starting in June, Faith needs someone to change the wording on 
the church sign weekly or bi-weekly. 

 

If you have the gift for this and would like to serve the church, 
please call Judy at 520-378-9400 

 

The cookie monster took all the cookies!! 
Any donations to fill the Faith pantry with store bought cookies 

would be appreciated.  This way, we have a supply for coffee hour 
when no one is available to be a host.  Thanks for your help!! 

Two keys found in parking lot on Sunday, May 1.   
If you are missing some valuable keys, please contact Judy 


